
Violin/Viola Lessons 
with Sarah Trevers 

I am pleased to be able to offer violin and viola lessons at Cropwell 
Bishop Primary School. The lessons will take place on a Thursday 
afternoon. The cost of the lessons and how to request further 
information is detailed below.


Cost -  £14.00 for a half-hour lesson

 £9.50 for a 20 minute lesson


Lessons will be invoiced in advance for each half term.


There may be a possibility of group lessons which would reduce the 
cost. This would depend on the level of interest and availability. Please 
email me if you would be interested in this option. 


It will be necessary to hire or purchase an instrument, there are a 
number of options available. If you would like further information 
about the lessons and options for instrument purchase/hire please 
complete the contact form below or email sarah.trevers@outlook.com


 …………………………………………………………………………………………..


Violin/viola lessons - request for further information 


Name of child………………………………………………………


Class…………………………

 
Contact details for parent/carer ……………………………………

 ..……………………………………….……………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………………





